
 
From	the	Office	of	Superintendent	Nora	Gutierrez	

	
Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	newsletter	where	you	can	receive	the	latest	information	on	what	is	
going	on	in	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Wednesday,	May	6,	2020	

	
• Celebrate	Teacher	Appreciation	Week/Day	

	

	
	



	
	

	
• University	High	School	student	helps	make	masks	during	COVID-19	pandemic	

	

	 	
To	see	the	full	interview	with	Vicky,	click	on	the	link	or	cut	and	paste	into	your	web		
browser:	https://bit.ly/3b6cPBv		

	

• Sierra	Linda	High	School	has	produced	a	Class	of	2020	Virtual	Senior	Yearbook	
	
The	video	below	showcases	and	highlights	the	senior	class	of	2020	at	Sierra	Linda	High	
School.		
	

 



	
	

Click	the	link	below	to	see	the	video	or	cut	and	paste	the	link	into	your	
browser:	https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bxzKg6CRdJU	
	
Sierra	Linda	also	created	a	Flipgrid	page	where	staff	members	shared	a	message	with	all	
of	the	students.	Watch	it	here:	
https://flipgrid.com/slhs	
	

	
	
A	big	special	thank	you	to	teachers	Karen	Furkert	and	Alaina	Owen	for	their	work	on	
these	projects!	

Thank	you,	
Courtney	Moss	
Librarian/Media	Specialists	
	
Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	

archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	
	

	


